From: Roger Shipway 
Sent: 04 August 2013 15:25
To: Councillor Rose Stratford; Councillor Alastair Milne Home; Councillor Ken Atack; Councillor Andrew Beere; Councillor Fred Blackwell; Councillor Colin Clarke; Councillor Tim Emptage; Councillor Michael Gibbard; Councillor Chris Heath; Councillor David Hughes; Councillor Russell Hurle; Councillor Mike Kerford Byrnes; Councillor James Macnamara; Councillor Debbie Pickford; Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Gordon Ross; Councillor Trevor Stevens; Councillor Lawrie Stratford; Councillor Andrew Fulljames; Councillor Simon Holland; Councillor Kieron Mallon; Councillor Jon O'Neill; Councillor Paul O'Sullivan; Councillor Lynn Pratt; Councillor Nigel Randall; Councillor Nicholas Turner; Councillor Douglas Williamson; Councillor Barry Wood; Councillor Sean Woodcock
Subject: Planning Application 13/01056/OUT. Cala Homes development in Caversfield.

Dear Planning Committee

Maybe not all of you will be aware of the planning application to build 200 houses in the village of Caversfield, a development which is totally out of character for a Class C village.

I made my representations on the CDC website, but since doing so have noticed:

1. Apart from having to split it into 3 sections to accommodate the 6000 character limit, it has lost all the punctuation, and
2. There is now a 7 day extension for formal representations.

Since my comments were done "in haste", in an attempt to provide relevant detail I am sending you my objection in full.

I trust this is acceptable. 

Roger Shipway

